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September 13, 2022 
 
 
Ronnie K. Janzen, P.E. 
President & General Manager 
Unit Forgings 
1903 South 62nd St. 
West Allis, WI 53219 
 
Dear Mr. Janzen, 
 
Regarding the 15-year variance approved by the City of West Allis Common Council on 
September 6, 2022, you were informed that the terms of the Modified Amended Variance 
dated August 26, 2011* remain in effect throughout the newly approved 15-year variance. 
Via email, on September 13, 2022, you responded as President and General Manager of 
Unit Forgings to be in agreement with continuance of terms of the variance dated August 
26, 2011. The amended variance expiration date is September 6, 2037.       
 
*2011 Modified Amended Variance for reference.  
  
Attached to this correspondence are the terms with the amended renewal date.           
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Robert Leischow, MPH 
Health Commissioner 
West Allis Health Department 
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